
WALL
MIDDLETOWN
NEW YORK

1340 KILOCYCLES

December 16, 1942

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Geary:

This will verify your reception of station W A L Lon
the morning of 13ecember 9th between the hours of 4:30
and 5:00

The results were most gratifying having received
twenty reports.

We wish to thank you most sincerely for your report
and if we can assist your club again with another DX
show at a later date, please feel free to call on me.

Very truly yours,

Martin Karig, Jr.
General Manager

Mh:JH


